
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

In the Matter of Truth in Taxation Hearing NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
on Pay22 Levy OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School
District No. 625

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section

123B.09, Subdivision 6, the Board of Education of Independent School District No. 625, Saint

Paul Public Schools shall hereby hold and convene a public hearing on the proposed 2022

property tax levy on Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in Conference Rooms A and B of

the Administration Building, located at 360 Colborne Street.  The hearing shall include a brief

presentation on the proposed levy, followed by public comment.

To provide a comment or ask a question during the hearing, please complete the Form

for Public Comment online or contact Board Secretary Sarah Dahlke at sarah.dahlke@spps.org.

Please ensure comments are three minutes or less. The district will follow up with individual

questions after the meeting. If an interpreter is needed, please call 651-767-8334 no later than

Monday, November 22, 2020.

The public may monitor the meeting via live stream at www.spps.org/boe.

Dated:  September 29, 2021

Jeanelle Foster
Chair, Board of Education
Independent School District No. 625
Saint Paul Public Schools
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